Katy Theatre Arts Booster Club
Senior Scholarships
Information and Application — Spring 2024

The Katy Theatre Arts Booster Club will generously fund scholarships in two categories:

1. For seniors who will be pursuing a Bachelor in Theatre studies at a college or university
(based on budget)

2. For seniors who will be pursuing other degrees at a college, university or trade school (based
on budget)

Requirements checklist:

You must be a senior at Katy High School.
You must have been a member of a high school theatre for at least three full school
years.

3. You must be an active thespian in Katy High School’s Troupe 5168.

You must submit a copy of your transcript with a GPA of at least 2.7 (email your
counselor and have them send it to you).

5. You must submit proof of being enrolled in college, university, or trade school by the fall
semester of the following school year, or the scholarship will be forfeited.

6. You must submit an essay (500 words minimum) on the topic of “Theatre Education and
the role it has played in shaping your values and future plans.” Your submission will be
anonymously reviewed by qualified judges outside of the KHS Theatre. Do not use your
name in the body of the essay.

Instructions:

Submit your scholarship package to the counselors’ office by Monday, 4/1/2024 with the
following information:

1. Include a cover sheet with your first and last name, and college plans.

2. Include your essay without your name on it.

3. Include a copy of your transcript (does not have to be official).

Your packet must be received by Monday, 4/21/2024 for consideration.



Failure to comply with these procedures will result in your application being disqualified for
consideration. The application list will be screened by the Theatre Directors for scholarship
eligibility, and the essays will be evaluated by a committee consisting of professionals who are
unaffiliated with our theatre. The winners of the scholarships will be announced at the banquet.
The scholarships will be paid by a check payable to your college, university, or trade school and
will be sent directly to your college, university, or trade school. It is your responsibility to get the
correct information to the booster club in the fall after July 1st. Instructions will be sent to
scholarship recipients on what information to provide to the KTABC. The amount and number of
scholarship(s) will be reevaluated each year by the KTABC Board and will depend on the income
and expenses of that year.



